
Joint Communiqué 

New York, January 26th 2021: During the High-Level Replenishment Conference Member 

States recalled the importance of sustaining peace in the context of the COVID-19 

pandemic and capitalized the Secretary-General’s Peacebuilding Fund to US$439 million.  

Today, the Secretary-General, 




